



Promoting Lifelong Learning

BBO: Stage 2 Application Update for Partners

Issue 1 – 27 June 2016

Following on from our all Partner meeting in St Austell on 16th June, you are all aware of how much 'behind the scenes' work will be done to prepare the stage 2 applications over the next 19 weeks. Whilst we are confident that you have faith that we will involved you all at appropriate points, there are certain aspects where we will be working with smaller groups and are conscious that it could easily feel like long gaps between 'all Partner' communications. We have therefore decided to issue a weekly BBO bulletin to up-date you on the headline actions and developments so that you have a connection to the development of the applications.

- We have been allocated our Big Lottery Funding Officers and received feedback on 2 of 4 of our bids
- We are trialling timesheets
- We have begun to identify how our current MIS might be modified for BBO management and reporting
- We are talking to Specialist Partners about model development and cross cutting themes

